From: Hapeman, Carolyn (GAMING)

To: jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org
Subject: Re: Request for Letter of Support
Date: Monday, October 17, 2022 4:55:01 PM
Attachments: Maney Letter.pdf

Perfecto.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 17, 2022, at 4:08 PM, Jim Maney <jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org>
wrote:

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links

rom unknown senders or unexpected emails.

Hi Carolyn
Let me know if this works for you
Jim

FHapeman, Carolyn (GAMING) <Carolyn.Hapeman@gaming.ny.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 1:21 PM

To: Jim Maney <jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org>

Cc: Michelle Hadden <mhadden@nyproblemgambling.org>
Subject: Request for Letter of Support

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Jim-

| hope all is well with you and yours.

| am working on a submission to have the Lottery’s RG program certified as part of the
NASPL/NCPG’s RG Verification process. It's not mandatory, but | would like to include a
letter from you in the submission. Please take a look at the attached draft and if ok with
you, please email me a signed copy on NY Council letterhead by Wednesday.

Call with questions. (518) 388-3365.

Many Thanks,
CH
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100 Great Oaks Blvd, Suite 104
Albany, NY 12203

Voice: 518-867-4084
Fax: 518-867-4087
Email: council@nyproblemgambling.org

New York Council on Problem Gambling

NYS HOPEline: 1-877-8-HOPENY

October 28, 2022
To Whom It May Concern,

| am pleased to offer my support of the New York Lottery’s pursuit of NASPL/NCPG Responsible Gambling
Verification. As a co-founding member of New York’s Responsible Play Partnership, the New York Council
on Problem Gambling regularly works with the New York State Gaming Commission and its Division of
Lottery to maintain awareness of problem gambling as a societal issue and to promote access to the
growing number of resources available to at-risk individuals and those in need of more immediate help.

In fact, in July and August of this year, the NY Council participated in an RPP-sponsored “What is
Responsible Gaming?” media tour at various video lottery and commercial gaming facilities statewide.
The six-stop event generated a lot of positive media coverage of New York’s Voluntary Self Exclusion
program, the State’s collective efforts to ban under-age play, and the debut of a Responsible Gaming QR
code for lottery tickets that helps bridge the gap between players in crisis and the help they may need in
that moment.

The media tour is just one example of the progress the Lottery, and the Commission in general, continue
to make in its continuing efforts to integrate responsible gambling into its daily operations and strategic
planning.

Best Regards,
Jim Maney

Executive Director
New York Council on Problem Gambling

Website: www.nyproblemgambling.org






Carolyn Hapeman
New York State Gaming Commission

One Broadway Center
Schenectady, NY 12305

(518) 388-3415 | Carolyn.Hapeman@gaming.ny.gov

WWWw.gaming.ny.gov
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